
08/12/2020 

MRS Patricia Soling 
17 - A Bangaroo ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
patsoling63@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1397 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Street is already a busy on peak hour with primary school Seaforth Public down the road from 
this proposed child care centre. The proposed location is only one door up from a roundabout 
and across the road to a bus stop. On normal days it is already a bottle neck how much more if 
this development is going ahead. The safety of our children is paramount. If this development 
goes ahead a lot of primary school children going and coming home from school will be put in 
danger from this proposal due to parents on cars dropping off and picking up their little ones 
from this proposed centre. This is why am opposed to this development. Wrong position for à 
child care centre.
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